
January 8, 2018 
 

 
UTAH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Attention:  Julie Orchard 
Heber M. Wells Building  
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 
Re:  Docket No. 11 -2035-01 
 In the Matter of the Acknowledgment of PacifiCorp’s Integrated Resource Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
Enclosed please find an original and six copies of Interwest Energy Alliance’s Initial 
Comments filed in response to PacifiCorp’s Integrated Resource Plan.   Please file the same 
and return a file-stamped copy in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Best regards. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
     Craig Cox 
     Executive Director 
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